
Dear Cottonwood Families,

It is hard to believe we have almost 
reached the midpoint of this school year. 
Our teachers and students have been 
working very hard to make the first 
semester a success.

Cottonwood Elementary has the following 
upcoming music programs.

- 3rd and 4th grade students will 
have their Holiday Program on 
Monday, December 4th at 6 p.m.

- 1st and 2nd grade students will 
have their Holiday Program on 
Tuesday, December 5th at 6 p.m.

Our Students and Mrs. Johnson enjoy 
preparing for their concerts and will be 
very eager to perform for their parents 
and friends. Have a wonderful holiday 
season! Kyle Griff itts, Principal
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Working Together - Learning Together

Dear Cottonwood Families,

As we come to the close of another school year, I 
would like to take this opportunity to say thank 
you for another great year at Cottonwood.

It is a privilege to lead this school with the 
support of great students, outstanding staff and 
encouraging parents. We will all remember the 
2023-24 school year as one that brought to light 
that Cottonwood Elementary is a family. 

We also want to say goodbye to the fifth grade 
students who will be moving on to Lakewood 
Middle School. It has been a pleasure to get to 
know fifth grade and we wish them well in their 
future endeavors. We also will bid farewell to 
several staff members who will be pursuing 
opportunities at different schools.

Most importantly, as we say goodbye to the 
2023-24 school year, we eagerly anticipate the 
next school year. Thank you for making this 
school year at Cottonwood Elementary so 
rewarding. Have a great summer!

     Kyle Griff itts, Principal

A Note From the Principal

Jun 3 - Summer School Begins

Jul 2 - Summer School Ends

Jul 11- 25- Online Enrollment

Jul 23 - Walk-in Enrollment

Aug 9 - First Day of School

Aug 9 & 12 - Kindergarten Parent/Teacher  
  Conferences

Aug 13 - First Day of School for Kindergarten

Sep 2 - No School/Labor Day

Sep 11 & 12 - Conferences

Sep 13 - No School

Oct 11- No School/ In-service

Upcoming
Events

Mrs. Pitko awarded Teacher Appreciation Award!
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No early dismissal. 
Students will be dismissed at 3:30 p.m.
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Contact Us
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School Website@WeAreCottonwood District Website

# CWCommunity   # CWMindset
# 305GrowsGreatness

Unified School District #305 does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability in admission or access to, or treatment or employment 
in, its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Any person having inquiries concerning Unified School 
District #305 compliance with the regulations implementing Title VI, ADA, Title IX, or Section 504 is directed to contact the Unified School District #305 Executive Director 
of Human Resources, P.O. Box 797, Salina, Kansas 67402, 785-309-4726.

Kyle Griffitts - Principal
Cody Stockwell - Lead Teacher
Debra Shirack - Secretary
Main Office Phone Number: 785-309-4600

May 6-10 - Teachers Appreciat ion Week

May 17 - Cot tonwood Play Day/ Picnic

May 20 - Cot tonwood Pre-K Graduat ion

May 21- Cot tonwood Fif th Grade Honor 
Night  6:00 p.m.

May 22- Last  Day of School

http://www.305cottonwood.com
https://twitter.com/WeAreCottonwood
http://www.usd305.com
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